
 

Principal’s Message  

Bonneville Jr. High 

 

Bonneville Parents and Students,      1/03/2021 

Happy New Year! School will resume Monday January 4, 2021.  The 2nd Quarter will end January 13th 
with Monday January 11th the last face to face learning day and Tuesday and Wednesday the 12th and 
13th distance learning days for all. 

We are excited to get the New Year started and look forward to seeing the students after the winter 
recess.   

See You Monday! 

Cafeteria Changes 

Starting Monday, December 7, the following changes will happen: 

• All school cafeterias will close on Fridays 
• Students can pick up a cold lunch for Friday at the end of the day on Thursdays 
• Distance learners can continue to pick up meals at 10:30 every day and will pick up Friday’s 

lunch on Thursday at that time. 

Informational Dates Below: 

Wednesday January 13. Viking Night Open House (For 5th grade students and parents only, if possible) 

Wednesday January 13. Last Day of the Term. 

Tuesday and Wednesday January 12-13 Distance Learning Days  

Thursday and Friday January 14-15 No School for Students Teacher Workdays 

Monday January 18 No School Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

 

Thanks again for making Bonneville such a great place to be. 

 

Rocky Lambourne 

Principal  

Bonneville Jr. High 


